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February 6, 2018. 

H.E. António                                                                       

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 

I am pleased to confirm that Strix Nig. Ltd supports the ten principles of the Global 

Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this 

communication, we express our intent to implement those principles. We are committed 

to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to- 

day operations of our company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance 

the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Sustainable 

Development Goals. Strix Nig. Ltd will make a clear statement of this commitment to our 

stakeholders and the general public. 

 

This recommitment letter is expressing continued support for the Global Compact and 

renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its principles. This is separate 

from our initial letter of commitment to join the Global Compact, but requesting to 

rejoin the UNGC because of the latency in submitting our COP within due time due as a 

result of system failure. 

 We maintain a strict code of ethics and Servicom in all our business transactions. We 

reject all questionable advances, promptly report incidents of impropriety, and file 

protests against corrupt actions. We do not engage in corrupt activity or sanction 

corrupt activity by any business associates or outside partners. 

 In the past 3 years we have received training each year from UK Consulting firm 

implementing anti-corruption initiatives. We access a direct line to report any 

instances of improper sales, extortion or bribery. 

 We continually encourage our manufacturers/vendors to ensure that there is a level 

playing field for all resellers to protect the interest of our customers and ensure open, 

fair and transparent competition. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Mr. Aminuddeen Abubakar 

President  


